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Attention AP Students – AP test registration will open on Friday, February 1st at 7:00am. Students will register for AP testing 
online.  The link and information regarding online registration can be found on the high school website. If you have any 
questions, see Mrs. Zimmerman in the Counseling Office. 
 
Jostens Senior Class Meeting Date Change:  Jostens will visit our school for a senior assembly Wednesday, February 6th beginning 
at 10:05 AM.  We will be running a special bell schedule that day. They will be presenting information to students about ordering 
the required cap, gown, and tassel, as well as other optional senior class items (graduation announcements, jewelry, clothing, 
etc.) which can be purchased through Jostens.  Seniors will receive a packet of information at the assembly.  Jostens packets will 
be available in the main office for any students absent that day, and also for our CTC, Cyber, IU and Dual Enrollment students 
who do not regularly come into the school. All seniors who wish to participate in the June 5, 2019 MTHS graduation ceremony 
MUST purchase a 2019 cap, gown and tassel through Jostens.  Order forms and payment are due the following week and will be 
taken during all three lunches on Wednesday, February 13th and Thursday, February 14th in the Cafeteria Commons area, and 
also after school from 3:30-6:00 PM in the Main Lobby area (on February 13th only).   
Please note: seniors should purchase this year’s cap, gown and tassel. Due to variations in color, items from previous years 
should not be worn this year. 
 
Seniors - Important information about Senior Privilege (late arrival and early release) for second semester:  YOU MUST 
REAPPLY FOR SENIOR PRIVILEGE FOR SECOND SEMESTER.  Even if your schedule does not change from first semester, you 
MUST submit a new application.   NOTE:  You do not need to reapply for club early release since that is a year-long privilege.  
Applications will be approved or denied based on academic (passing all subjects and CRP must be complete), disciplinary 
(continual compliance with school rules) and financial standing with the school (no school debts owed).  Applications can be 
picked up and returned to Mrs. Loke in the main office.   
 
Students in Mr. Ammon's Fit For Life Online PE class:  We will be meeting in the lower fitness center during 7th period study hall 
today and Wednesday.  Plan to attend and BRING YOUR IPAD.   
 
Mrs. DeNunzio's Online Fit For Life Class will be meeting on Wednesday, January 30 during 3rd period in the lower fitness center 
for orientation.  Please bring your iPad. 
 
Attention: Students interested in going to Spain, July 2019, the last day to sign up is January 31. Please see Dr. Mast or Ms. 
Amato for further details. 
 
Attention Freshmen! We are selling class spirit wear until Friday, February 1st. Short-sleeve shirts, long-sleeve shirts, and 
sweatshirts are available. In white or navy blue. Order at all lunches at the top of the ramp or use the QR codes around the 
school. 
 
Follies Actor Auditions. Any student interested in auditioning as an actor for Follies is invited to audition after school on 
Wednesday, 1/30 or Thursday, 1/31 in Rm228. Please add your name to the audition schedule outside Rm228 by Tuesday, 1/29. 
 
Cyber Seniors is back!  On February 5th, 12th, 19th, & 26th at the MT Public Library.  Volunteer to help our senior citizen population 
learn to use everything from a smart phone to Facebook, Skype, Twitter and Instagram.  Stop by the high school library to sign up 
to help at one or more sessions.  Transportation provided for those who need it. 
 
Attention All Students: SAS is having a Souperbowl can drive-- please bring in canned foods to support your favorite Superbowl 
team. SAS will be collecting cans during lunches until January 30th.  Students who donate to the winning team will be placed into 
a lottery for a $30 Sheetz gift cards.  
 
Attention graduating seniors: Manheim Township Parks and Rec is looking for playground counselors for summer 2019. As a 
playground counselor, you will be responsible for initiating and overseeing activities and crafts for youth in grades 1-8. Locations 
will vary around Manheim Township. Monday- Friday, June 10 to August 1 from 9:00AM to 1:00PM. You must be able to work all 
8 weeks.  For more information contact Matt Stopa at mstopa@manheimtownship.org or (717)290-7180, ext. 3106. 
 
Senior Student Athletes:  Do you plan on playing sports in college?  Will you be participating in National Signing Day on 
Wednesday, February 6, 2019?  Stop in at the Athletic office and complete your questionnaire.  Deadline is February 1, 2019. 
 

-see other side- 
 



If you are interested in playing a Spring sport, please turn in a PIAA Physical to the Athletic Department by Monday, February 
18, 2019.   Tryouts will begin March 4, 2019, time & locations to be determined.  You cannot tryout without a valid PIAA Physical 
on file with the Athletic Department. PIAA Physicals can be found on our website on the Athletics Page. If have already turned 
one in for a fall sport, you will still need to complete Section 7 of the physical for re-certification. For more details, contact the 
Athletic Department at 560-3098 or e-mail Mrs. Gaissert at GaisseJi@mtwp.net 
 
Softball will be holding open gyms starting Tuesday, February 15th and continuing every Tuesday and Thursday at Overlook park 
skating rink from 3-5:15pm.  All students considering playing in the spring are encouraged to join.  Transportation is available to 
overlook for those students who need it.  Players will be responsible or their own rides home.  If you have any questions see 
Coach Bell in Room 234.   
 
Attention 9th graders interested in participating in the Junior High Track & Field.  Please visit the team website 
at https://sites.google.com/mtwp.net/mt-freshman-tf/home for sign up and season information.  PIAA physicals forms are due 
to the athletic department by Feb 18th.  Visit the district website for details regarding physicals.  All other forms posted on the 
team website are due before or at the first day of practice, March 11th.   If you have any questions please email Coach Smoker 
at smokerbr@mtwp.net. Coaches/Parent meeting to be held at the MS Auditorium on Jan 30 from 6:30 - 7:00.  
 
 

 
TODAY’S SPORTS  

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 
Vbowl Manheim Central A Cain’s Lanes 3:30  2:40 
Vrifle Wilson A Wilson HS 4:00 2:15 2:30 
Vswim Warwick H Pool 4:00   
Frbbasket Hempfield H Arena 4:00   
Frgbasket Hempfield A Hempfield HS Buchanan Gym 5:00  2:45 
Jvbbasket Hempfield H Arena 6:00   
Vbbasket Hempfield H Arena 7:30   
Jvgbasket Hempfield A Hempfield HS Buchanan Gym 6:00  4:45 
Vgbasket Hempfield A Hempfield HS Buchanan Gym 7:30  4:45 

 
 
 
 


